
Water Restriction Notice Effective Immediately!
HOUSEHOLD USE ONLY!!

The City of Sodaville Water Utility and the City of Sodaville City Council are placing water restrictions
on  outside watering. Water Restriction Rates will apply and enforcement will start as of 07/01/2021.

NO OUTSIDE WATER USE INCLUDES:
∙ NO watering of lawns.
∙ NO sprinklers or underground drip systems.
∙ NO filling of swimming pools.
∙ NO washing of cars, decks, buildings, sidewalks etc.
∙ Watering of gardens will NOT be restricted.

Due to this year's lack of adequate rainfall and continued hot and dry conditions the City’s wells are at
extremely low conditions and the rate of customer usage is greater than the City’s water production.

The City’s priority is to supply all of its residents with water for bathing, cooking and drinking during
this restriction, and to reduce water usage to winter months’ averages until the rainy season begins
again and refills  the aquifers.

All other water conservation will be greatly appreciated.

If you have any water concerns or problems please let us know by calling Public Works Director JD
Burns at  503-269-0330 or City Administrator Kevin Urban at City Hall 541-258-8882 or cell
541-603-9040.

This is a NO TOLERANCE ORDER.
City Resolution #03-01 in accordance with Ordinance #15-02 allows the City of Sodaville Water Utility
to impose a penalty for unauthorized use.  This penalty is $500.00 per offence plus water used and will
be enforced.

Sodaville@cityofsodaville.org Phone & Fax: 541-258-8882City Hall Hours: 10am-2pm Mon-Thurs.
“The City of Sodaville is an equal opportunity provider and employer”


